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10 May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am writing to inform you about the upcoming end of year Science test for Year 9 students.  

The test is scheduled to take place on Tuesday 25th June 2024 in the sports hall under the examination 

room settings.  

As your child progresses into Year 10, they will also experience end of year exams for all their subjects under 

the exam conditions.  

The Science department will share the topics for which students need to ensure they have revised. They 

will be given information on the rules and regulations of the exam room during assembly.  

The test will last for 1 hour 30 minutes.  

We completely understand that this may be a daunting experience for the Year 9s, but it will work to their 

advantage to get them prepared for the formal GCSE exams that will come around very quickly. The 

experience will also build exam skills and time management of test papers. 

The experience will also enable them to start their revision process for the GCSE early, and the revision 

notes they start to make will benefit them in the future.  

Year 9 is a hardworking year group, and we are confident that they will rise to the challenge. We wish to 

build resilient students who can undertake any challenge that comes their way.  

We have a strong pastoral and mentor team who can support with any issues of nervousness in the lead up 

to the test.   

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Allitt 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 


